
School Board Adds Business Session to Meeting
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More interesting board business tonight, with the Watauga Board of Education adding a called
meeting to lead into their Town Hall meeting at Mabel Elementary.  The notice of the official
meeting came just before the two-day legal deadline for notification, that notification saying that
the topic      will be ‘personnel discussion.’ That meeting starts at 6:45 this evening.
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